
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2020 

 

 

 

RE: Enrichment Program Entrance Exam 2020-2021 

 

Are you the parent of a grade 6 student who wishes to be enrolled in one of our LBPSB Enrichment 

Programs for grade 7? See below for important information! 

 

1. Message for current LBPSB students 

Secondary Enrichment Program Entrance Exam for Grade 6 - INTERNAL CANDIDATES 

 

The entrance exam for LBPSB students beginning high school in August 2021 will be written 

on the morning of October 30th, 2020, which is a pedagogical day, at their current LBPSB 

elementary school.   

 

If your child is currently in grade 6 and you are interested in applying to any of the LBPSB 

secondary school enrichment programs, you must register your child to write this exam. When 

you register for the exam, you will be given the opportunity to have your child considered at no 

more than two of our secondary enrichment programs. We ask that you take the time to 

discuss this selection with your child before submitting your registration form. Registration 

instructions will be available on this site the week of October 5th.   They will also be sent 

to all LBPSB parents of grade 6 students via email (ERMS). 

  

 

2. Message for external candidates 

Secondary Enrichment Program Entrance Exam for Grade 6 - EXTERNAL CANDIDATES 

 

If your child is in grade 6 and NOT currently enrolled in an LBPSB elementary school, and 

you are interested in applying to any of the LBPSB High School Enrichment Programs when 

your child moves to grade 7, you must register your child to write the Enrichment Program 

Entrance Exam. The entrance exam date for external candidates will be written on October 31st 

from 9:00-11:30 AM. All safety regulations will be applied and desks will be placed 2 m apart.  

Registration instructions will be available on this site the week of October 5th.    

 

  

 

 

 

   




